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Water Division

NPDES Enforcement Section
PO Box 8913

Little Rock, AR 72219-8913

Re: AFIN: 70-00040; NPDES Permit No.: AR0000752

On April 25, 2006, John Lamb, District Field Inspector, performed a routine compliance
inspection of the El Dorado Chemical Company’s (EDCC) wastewater treatment facility.
Mr. Lamb listed five findings that require corrective action during his inspection. Mr.
Lamb’s letter dated May 15, 2006 requested that EDC give a written response to the
findings including corrective actions by June 5, 2006. Items corrected are as follows:

e EDCC has submitted a corrected DMR for Outfall 001 with the monthly minimum
DO.

e The Storm Water Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP) is being updated to show
current plant staff. The SWPPP update will be completed by June 9, 2006.

e The General Manager will sign the updated SWPPP.

e The updated SWPPP will show the relocation of the diesel fuel tanks for the Railroad.

¢ The Annual Comprehensive Site Compliance Evaluation documentation required by
the SWPPP was not completed for 2005. The Evaluation for 2006 was completed on:

May 24, 2006.

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact Wes Morgan at (870) 863-
1484.

Thank you,
(W elr)

Greg Withrow | . CUMPLIANCE FiLL,
General Manager

A Wholly Owned Subsidiary of LSB Industries
Fax No. (870) 863-1426





